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Dear Sir,

This road plan lacks foresight, and is horrifying in its stupidity.

Stonehenge is a World Heritage Site and should be cherished as such. Disturbing the surrounding
land to produce roads and to risk undermining the ground underneath Stonehenge itself, might
well cause the destruction of associated ancient developments that have been hidden from
man’s view since they were created around the time Stonehenge was built.

We have the power to destroy this magical enigma. | hope we also have the wisdom to protect it
for generations who have not yet been born, so they too will have the opportunity to appreciate
it.

Yours sincerely,
John Repsch






